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Starting in April 2018 (exact date will be announced via emails in due course), residents in 

Residential Colleges are required to use the new e-payment system to pay for laundry 

services. Residents will need to access to a certain web link in a web browser to view 

the current available machines and pay for the laundry machines.   

 

Key features of the new laundry service e-payment system:   
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A user guideline will be shown in the laundry rooms and residents will be informed the 

transition details in due case. Please stay tuned for the email updates.   


